~ NEW ZEALAWD RAILWAYS
GRNERAL MANAGTEHS OFFICE

02/4313/L 1st “*ugust, 1962.

Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
l P.0. Box 2129,

WELLINGTON,

Dear Sir,
3 S = E- H.‘J- "-A-E.A-MUAHA“

This is to advise that the above vessel
will not remain classed with Lloyd's register. Load
line surveys will be carried out by New Zealand larine
Department.

Yours faithfully,

A.P. GANDELL
General Manager

Per-: S. MUIR
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